
 

 

Monday, August 15, 2022 
 

At the August 23, 2022, Governing Board Meeting, held at 9 a.m., the Southwest Florida 
Water Management District will name and approve the consultant recommended for award 
of RFP 2218, Independent Auditing Services (Agenda Item 3.2). 
 
Governing Board Meetings are open to the Public and can also be viewed through the 
District’s website. 
 

 
 
Please contact Rachelle Jones or Felicia Holmes for more information.   

Rachelle.Jones@watermatters.org   Felicia.Holmes@watermatters.org 
(352) 796-7211, Ext. 4106                                            (352) 796-7211, Ext. 4137 
 

 


